NOTICE FOR THE FINANCING
OF TWO (2) 2025 PETERBILT 548 RLX25
25 CUBIC YARD REAR LOADER GARBAGE TRUCKS
FOR THE
CITY OF LAUREL, MISSISSIPPI

Quotes are being solicited for interest rates for a five (5) year lease/purchase
on a 2025 Peterbilt 548 RLX25 valued at $210,000.00 and a 2025 Peterbilt 548
RLX25 valued at $210,000.00. The two pieces of equipment will be bid as one
package for a total of $420,000.00. Quotes are to be filed with the City Clerk at City
Hall at 401 N. 5t Avenue, Laurel, Mississippi, by 10:00 A.M. on Friday, January 24,
2025, at which time quotes will be publicly opened.

Quotes must be submitted on a City quote form. Quoters must plainly mark
outside of envelope “Sealed Quotes for Interest Rates for Financing of Garbage
Trucks.”

For additional information, you may contact City Clerk, Kristal Jones at

(601) 428-6434. The City of Laurel reserves the right to reject any and all quotes.
Any quote marked "call for rate" will not be considered.

This the 13t day of January, A.D., 2025.

City Clerk




